Council on Campus Planning and Usage
Meeting Minutes
February 24, 2011

Attending: Miriam Satern, Eric Ribbens, Linda Zellmer, Jacob Woodworth, Dave Rohall, Lynn Thompson

Eric Ribbens reported on the most recent Master Planning Implementation Team (MPIT) meeting. Physical Plant has identified $250 million in deferred maintenance projects. The Performing Arts Center is on the top of the list in the state for funding of new buildings on university campuses. Plans are being made to build some new bus shelters across campus.

Linda Zellmer reported on the Sustainability Committee. Physical Plant is using permeable pavement in selected areas on campus.

It was decided to send an e-mail to Ken Hawkinson to invite him to attend the March meeting of CCPU to give an update on the campus projects that impact the academic side of the university that are being funded by the recent loan that was funded by student activity fees. Miriam will send him an e-mail to invite him to the March meeting. If Ken decides to attend, we will inform Dennis DeVolder and let Dennis decide if he wants to attend the meeting, too.

Dave Rohall reported on the Quality of Life committee he is a member of in the Macomb community. The committee will survey both faculty and students in the future to request feedback on suggestions to improve the quality of life in the Macomb community.

The committee members worked together on the FAQ document. The questions will be revised and sent out to the members of the committee to provide feedback for the next meeting.

Recorder: Miriam Satern (for Rafael Obregon)


